
     
 

As Salaam Alaikum Dear parents / Guardians / Students / Staff 

Insha’Allah everyone is healthy, safe and enjoying this blessed 

month of Ramadan.   

Based on the Beginning date of Ramadan, we would like to 

inform that the Eid Holiday dates have been changed to Monday, 

May 25 & Tuesday, May 26, 2020.  Friday, May 22, 2020 

there will be on-line education for your children and teachers 

will be available on-line. 

School and on-line education will be closed Monday & Tuesday 

for the EID holidays.                   

 


